
 

 

ELECTIONS DEPARTMENT'S RESPONSE TO MEDIA QUERIES ON POLL 

PUBLISHED BY STRAITS TIMES ON PUNGGOL EAST BY-ELECTION 

 
 

In response to media queries about the poll on the Punggol East By-Election 
published in the Straits Times on 10 January 2013, the case is currently being 
looked into by the Police. 
 
 
 
 
ISSUED BY :  ELECTIONS DEPARTMENT 
     PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE 
   
DATE  :   13 JANUARY 2013 
 
 

 


